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                   Wentworth Falls Garden Club






                           (Affiliated with Garden Clubs of Australia Inc.)        

Newsletter
Newsletter No.  248

                                               Month: March 2012
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All members and visitors are asked to sign in upon arrival on the attendance sheets in the foyer.  
	Meetings: General Meetings are held on the Second Thursday of each month, from January to November

	Where: Meetings are held at the Wentworth Falls School of Arts Theatre, Adele Avenue (cnr of Great Western Highway), Wentworth Falls

	When: Meetings commence at 9:45 am and finish at approximately 12:00 pm. The Library and Plant Stall are open before each meeting. There is a break during each meeting for morning tea.

	Today’s Meeting
	8th March 2012

	Speaker:
	Debbie Milne

	Topic:
	Neutrog Representative

	

	Next Meeting:
	12th April 2012

	Little Harvest Festival and a Special Morning Tea

	There will be no guest speaker today

	Members are asked to wear their club name badges to all club meetings, tours and functions.

Please remember that to take part in club functions and tours you must be a bona-fide club member
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    Dates for Your Diary

	Wentworth Falls Garden Club Events

	(
	12th April

	
	Little Harvest Festival and Special Morning Tea. 

After General Meeting. See notice on this page.

	(
	Friday 27th April

	
	2 gardens – Mt Victoria and Clarence

	
	$25 per person

	(
	Friday 25th May

	
	Auburn Botanical Gardens including a tour of the Japanese gardens

	
	$22 per person, includes guided tour, light Chinese lunch, cake of the day, tea and coffee

	
	Taking Payment Today, 21 seater bus booked

	(
	Thursday/Friday 8th/9th November 

	
	Moss Vale

	
	1 overnight stay

	
	$75 per room DEPOSIT ONLY

	
	Red Cow Farm and Whitley – a must see!

	(
	LONG TERM NOTICE

	
	Yes, we’ve booked for Christmas Lunch 2012!

	
	Thursday 6th December

	
	Wentworth Falls Country Club


NB: There will be no club library in April
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From the President…


Another month of summer has gone by and I could almost have started this message the same way as last month – “Rain! Rain! Rain!    I guess that we will not be getting any warm weather now and so we will soon be enjoying autumn and the wonderful colours associated with this season in the mountains where we live.


Next Saturday the first Zone Meeting of GCA will be held in Lithgow and Jane Blackshaw and I will attend, as the representatives of a club which is amongst the most active in all of the Blue Mountains Zone. It will be our club’s privilege to host the last of the 3 meetings for 2012 at Wentworth Falls in November, and expect that 30-40 members of Zone clubs will attend. Your assistance in catering for this will be requested later in the year.


We are expecting that an application for Government funds for purchasing a data projector and other equipment will be made during April and Jane Blackshaw will be the prime person acting on behalf of your committee on this.


On a personal note, Lea and I will be leaving for the USA next week and will be enjoying a cruise of the Southern Caribbean prior to spending about a month in Dallas with our daughter and her family.  Hopefully, we can return with stories of warmer, tropical gardens!  In my absence, our VP Jane McKanna will take the chair for the next 2 meetings, including our AGM in May.


With no meeting in June, I’ll see you again at the July meeting.   


Until then, Good Gardening!


Henry





�       �     �





Little Harvest Festival 12th April





Please bring a plate to share for a special morning tea. Cost will be $5 per person.


ALSO


Join in our little harvest festival and contribute to the success of the day by bringing some suggested goodies for sale such as – 


Home grown preserves


Fruit and vegetables


Old garden tools / terracotta pots


Cakes / biscuits


Floral arrangements


Old watering cans


Hand made cards


Bunches of herbs / potted herbs


Garden books/mags


Garden cuttings


Price items for sale.


All profits will go to our garden club.





Raffle Prizes





The Vocal Locals Choir will serenade us during the morning














      Friday 25th May 


Auburn Botanical Gardens





The Auburn Botanical Gardens are set on 9.2 hectares of lush parkland.  Since the gardens opened in 1977, they have become very popular with locals & visitors.  


Some of the popular attractions besides the Japanese garden with its waterfall, bridges & ornamental trees, are the rose garden, billabong & native plants, peacocks, swans & native birds, which wander freely around the garden.





�	Morning Tea 





Today: Lynne Wallace and Marjorie Bunton


12th April: Pam Davies and Christine Caton 


If you are unable to come on your rostered day, please call Marlene and Martin on: 4757 1854.


A reminder - there is a $2.00 per person contribution for morning tea





Club Secretary: Janice Light


Tel: 4782 2481





Wentworth Falls Garden Club


PO Box 37


Wentworth Falls NSW 2782


� HYPERLINK "http://www.wentworthfallsgardenclub.com" ��www.wentworthfallsgardenclub.com�
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